Opponents of Martis Valley West hosting meeting

There will be a meeting Dec. 9 at 6pm about the proposed development in Martis Valley.

Representatives of the Sierra Club, Friends of the West Shore and North Tahoe Preservation Alliance will provide information about why they believe the Martis Valley West plan is not a good idea.

The project is being proposed by East-West Partners to develop housing above Northstar ski resort. Part of the project is in the basin, part is outside.

The meeting will be at the Truckee Tahoe Airport.

For more info, call 775.742.1548.